
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

February 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 
Cheerleading 

 

 

As you are aware your child ______________________________________________ is a member of 

the Cheerleading team that has qualified for the Essex Primary Cheerleading Finals.  These will take 

place at Chelmsford Athletics Sports Centre on Tuesday 10th March. 

 

We will be travelling by mini bus leaving at 10.30 and returning by 3.30.  The children will need to 

wear black leggings and black trainers/plimsolls and we will provide the tops.  They can come to 

school in these.  They will need a packed lunch. 

 

Please return the slip below giving your permission for them to participate in this very exciting event. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Cheerleading                   Please complete and return to the office/Mrs John 

 

 

I give permission for my child ……….................................................................... in class ................. to 

travel by coach to the Essex Primary Cheerleading Finals. 

 

My child will be collect from school    

My child will be attending Busy Bears       

My child will be allowed to walk home  

My child is entitled to receive Free School Meals and I would like the school 

to provide their packed lunch  

 

 

Signed: .......................................................................................             Dated …………………… 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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